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PH:  66545242      FAX:  66545263
EMAIL:  ulong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


                                                                                                                        		                                                        


Dear parents/carers,

You may have noticed on the news that a person who has travelled to the broader area has tested positive for COVID-19.

NSW Health have advised anyone who may have been in the areas of concern to be tested and to self-isolate and follow the advice from NSW Health.

Information about case locations can be found on the NSW Government website

We would like to assure you that there no confirmed cases of COVID-19 at our school. The school remains operational for the onsite attendance of staff and students.

The school will only take action in accordance with NSW Health advice of a confirmed case of COVID-19 where there has been an impact on our school.

The safety and wellbeing of our staff and students is of paramount importance to us at all times. As such we will continue to work closely with NSW Health to ensure that all necessary health advice is adhered to. 

For additional information on the Departments response to COVID-19, please visit the Departments website.

Further information on COVID-19 is available on the NSW Government website.

Thank you for your support

Surinder Kaler
Principal
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What ever you do, do well




